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16 May 2022 

 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
I am writing to inform you about some additional support we are putting in place for year 11 in May 
half term. There are year 11 revision sessions being run from Monday 30 May to Wednesday 1 June.  
The timetable of sessions is below, your child has also been given their own personalised version of 
their sessions. Students are expected to attend in school uniform during this week. Where students 
are in for the whole day, they should bring some lunch. 
 

 AM 9:30-12 PM 12:30-3 

Monday Maths higher students Maths foundation students 

Tuesday English sector X 
Science sector Y 

Science sector X 
English sector Y 

Wednesday History sector X 
Geography both sectors 

History sector Y 
Geography both sectors 

 
We know from experience that an extra three short days with no other students around at this 
crucial time makes all the difference to skills and confidence. As tempting as it is to have a week 
‘off,’ we know that revision loses momentum and impact without specialists to guide it.  
 
With the exam period finishing at the end of June, as long as all other coursework is handed in to the 
required standard, Year 11 students will have a long well-earned summer holiday this year, along 
with their prom to look forward to on 4 July.  
 
Attendance at these sessions is compulsory. If there is any reason why your child will not be able to 
attend this revision week I would ask that you contact me at school.  
 
As always, I would like to thank you for your continued support over this year and wish your child 
the very best of luck with their exams.  

 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
R Morris 
KS 4 Leader  
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